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WELLINGTON

PREPARATORY SCHOOL





Kindergarten Weekly Homework Newsletter






                                                   Date: Sept 19-23, 2016
HOMEWORK: due Friday or the following Monday
	Please read for at least 5-15 minutes each day with your child. Complete only 1-2 pages of the homework packet each day, also practicing only one column of Spelling words per day. 
Please make sure your child is practicing his/her BEST penmanship, as well. 


Test/Quiz:
	Spelling Test Friday: bit, fit, hit, it, kit, lit, pit, sit, wit, zit, BONUS word: quit


WHAT WE ARE LEARNING THIS WEEK:
	Reading
	Writing

	Reading Workshop: Launching the Reading Workshop. Establishing Rules and Routines. 
	Writing Workshop: Launching the Writing Workshop. Establishing Rules and Routines.


	Math
	Science / Social Studies

	Math: Establishing Daily Routines. The Calendar, Working in Small Groups, Exploring Math Materials
	Science: Unit 1- How Scientists Work
Social Studies: Unit 1- Rules and Laws


	SPECIAL NOTES AND ACTIVITES:
Monday, Sep 19 : The Scholastic Book Fair will be here this week! We will shop with our class on Monday, in the morning. You may send money in a zip lock bag with your child’s name on it, and we will assist your child in purchasing books. Students will browse the books and either purchase books with our class, or they may shop with you on your own time between the hours of 8am-5pm (all week). 
Next Week, Sep 26-30th we will take the Stanford Achievement Test – The homework packet this week includes some practice pages that will help the children learn how to bubble in the small circles, and help with listening and following your directions, at home. Please practice with your child, since they may not be able to read the directions on his/her own. The directions will all be oral during the actual S.A.T. test, so the children need to practice listening and bubbling in their answers only. Please practice bubbling in neatly and dark enough to see, as well as making sure there are no stray marks on the page, or giant scribbles over the bubbles. We will be practicing in school all week, as well. Please let us know if your child will be absent. Students may make up any missed tests the following week. We understand you may have had prior engagements scheduled, or that your child may be sick the week of testing.

Thank you again for your continuous support at home! Sincerely, Mrs. Petrovich & Mrs. Probst 


